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Mission 

CRAFT Executive provides an 
essential road map to success 
for any nonprofit leaders who 
seek to build the next 
generation of high-impact 
organizations. 

Professional 
Development 

CRAFT Executive will offer 
multi-week “ CRAFT Institutes”  
that support nonprofit leaders 
within the early childhood 
education sector that are 
seeking to deepen their 
understanding of the social 
sector infrastructure, inspire a 
new generation of leaders that 
are knowledgeable about 
fundraising and grants, as well 
as inform the way we think 
about, talk about, and support 
Associations.  

CRAFT Institutes  

• Small Business (12 Hours) 

• Board Leadership  

• Business Credit  

• Grant writing Support 

CRAFT 
EXECUTIVE 

 

Community of Practice Model 
CRAFT Executive members meet quarterly about subjects 

related to grant writing tips and ways to win more grants. Each 

member will have networking opportunities and required reading 

to strengthen each members skill and knowledge. 

Required Reading 

Forces for Good- The Six Practices of High Impact Nonprofits

Timeline

July 1 - 31 - Soft Launch for Founding Members

Special Benefits for Founding Members

• Price locked in for life as long as the membership remains 
active

• Attend exclusive live webinar on July 26, 2023

• Community of Practice entry

• ADP discounts of up to 20% starting  July 1, 2023

SEPTEMBER 1-30th (Tier 3)

September


